
I am writing regarding Senate Bill 88, and specifically with respect to the wording that may 
require those that already own private homes to sell their homes. My neighbor is a Chinese 
citizen working legally in the United States for several years now under an H1B visa. He 
purchased his home in our quiet cul-de-sac in Deerfield Township approximately 2 years 
ago and now is deeply concerned that he could lose his home as the senate bill is currently 
written. I am hopeful that the final, agreed upon wording of this bill does not lead to this 
becoming a reality. He is a thoughtful and conscientious individual who is working towards 
obtaining his green card and eventually becoming a US citizen. However, we know that this 
undertaking takes time, and I would hate to see someone lose out on the American dream 
while it is in process. 


